OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

KENTUCKY OFFICE OF HOMELAND SECURITY

(UNCLASSIFIED //FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY)

July 6, 2020

Kevin Neal Judge Executive 1101 Main St. Benton, KY 42025

RE: 2020 Kentucky 911 Services Board grant (20-053)

Dear Judge Executive Kevin Neal:

On behalf of Governor Andy Beshear and the Kentucky Office of Homeland Security (KOHS), the Kentucky 911 Services Board congratulates you on the approval of your application for the 2020 Kentucky 911 Services competitive grant program. Your application has been awarded \$97,200.00 for the following project:

Approved Scope of 20-053 - A project to deploy a new CAD (Computer Aided Dispatching)

Work: system.

THIS IS A REIMBURSEMENT GRANT. Grant awardees are required to submit timely quarterly reports to the Kentucky 911 Services Board. Any changes to the original contract, such as a time extension or a modification to the original project description, must be approved by the Kentucky 911 Services Board at least 60 days prior to the expiration of the grant agreement.

My staff and I look forward to working with you throughout the course of this grant Board staff will be reaching out to you in the near future with necessary paperwork and to arrange a grant orientation meeting. Please remember—do not begin any work on your grant project until you have been notified that your grant contract has been fully executed. This will occur sometime in mid to late August. If you have any questions at any time, please do not hesitate to contact a member of our grants management team or me. Again, please accept our congratulations and best wishes for a successful project.

Respectfully submitted,

Josiah L. Keats, Executive Director Kentucky Office of Homeland Security

cc: Communications Director Chris Freeman, Treasurer Erica West

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

KENTUCKY OFFICE OF HOMELAND SECURITY

(UNCLASSIFIED //FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY)

July 6, 2020

Kevin Neal Judge Executive 1101 Main St. Benton, KY 42025

RE: 2020 Kentucky 911 Services Board grant (20-082)

Dear Judge Executive Kevin Neal:

On behalf of Governor Andy Beshear and the Kentucky Office of Homeland Security (KOHS), the Kentucky 911 Services Board congratulates you on the approval of your application for the 2020 Kentucky 911 Services competitive grant program. Your application has been awarded \$26,931.63 for the following project:

Approved Scope of 20-082 - A project to replace an end-of-life EMD (Emergency Medical

Work: Dispatching) system.

THIS IS A REIMBURSEMENT GRANT. Grant awardees are required to submit timely quarterly reports to the Kentucky 911 Services Board. Any changes to the original contract, such as a time extension or a modification to the original project description, must be approved by the Kentucky 911 Services Board at least 60 days prior to the expiration of the grant agreement.

My staff and I look forward to working with you throughout the course of this grant Board staff will be reaching out to you in the near future with necessary paperwork and to arrange a grant orientation meeting. Please remember—do not begin any work on your grant project until you have been notified that your grant contract has been fully executed. This will occur sometime in mid to late August. If you have any questions at any time, please do not hesitate to contact a member of our grants management team or me. Again, please accept our congratulations and best wishes for a successful project.

Respectfully submitted,

Josiah L. Keats, Executive Director Kentucky Office of Homeland Security

cc: Communications Director Chris Freeman, Treasurer Erica West

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

KENTUCKY OFFICE OF HOMELAND SECURITY

(UNCLASSIFIED //FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY)

July 6, 2020

Kevin Neal Judge Executive 1101 Main St Benton, KY 42025

RE: 2020 Kentucky 911 Services Board grant (20-052)

Dear Judge Executive Kevin Neal:

On behalf of Governor Andy Beshear and the Kentucky Office of Homeland Security (KOHS), the Kentucky 911 Services Board congratulates you on the approval of your application for the 2020 Kentucky 911 Services competitive grant program. Your application has been awarded \$9,252.00 for the following project:

Approved Scope of

20-052 - A project to deploy a GPS master clock for time synchronization

Work: across center services.

THIS IS A REIMBURSEMENT GRANT. Grant awardees are required to submit timely quarterly reports to the Kentucky 911 Services Board. Any changes to the original contract, such as a time extension or a modification to the original project description, must be approved by the Kentucky 911 Services Board at least 60 days prior to the expiration of the grant agreement.

My staff and I look forward to working with you throughout the course of this grant Board staff will be reaching out to you in the near future with necessary paperwork and to arrange a grant orientation meeting. Please remember—do not begin any work on your grant project until you have been notified that your grant contract has been fully executed. This will occur sometime in mid to late August. If you have any questions at any time, please do not hesitate to contact a member of our grants management team or me. Again, please accept our congratulations and best wishes for a successful project.

Respectfully submitted,

Josiah L. Keats, Executive Director Kentucky Office of Homeland Security

cc: Communications Director Chris Freeman, Treasurer Erica West